
Year 2 Newsletter 27 
   Friday 26th April 2024 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Our spellings for Monday’s quiz are: 

 
In English this week, we have started a new unit based on news report writing. This week, 
we have learnt about interviewing and being interviewed and this has been around the 
story of Hades stealing Apollo’s harp. We have been role-playing these characters and 
acting out our answers from Apollo’s perspective.  
 
In Maths, we have learnt how to present data (information with numbers) in different ways 
such as pictograms, tally charts and bar graphs. We learnt how to draw different graphs, 
how to interpret them to answer questions and about different situations in which each one 
might be useful. Here is an example of the type of question that we have had a go at 
answering! Can you think of a question that could be asked about the pictogram below? 

 
 
In Geography, we have been learning to locate some of the coastlines of the United 
Kingdom. We used Google Maps to find their location, then plotted them onto our maps.  

 
 
As you may have noticed from some of the children’s uniforms, we are 
well into our new Art topic ‘Sculpture and 3D’, which is all about 
moulding, shaping and manipulating clay. The children are really 
enjoying getting their hands stuck into this topic, quite literally! So far, 
we have attempted to create models of fruit, animals and shapes, as 
well as making clay pots. 
 
Thank you for your support,  
Mrs Collins, Mr Bale, Mrs Gooseman and the Year 2 Team 


